
 

 

    No. S/BC/1(18-5)/2022/394                                                   November 30, 2022 
 

 
 

 
 

   Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Sub: Increase in Volume 
  

This is in response to the BSE Email no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2022-2023 / 309 
received on 30th November, 2022 at 3:26 P.M, seeking clarification regarding 
Increase in Volume of shares. Please note that in compliance with Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company has promptly intimated to the 
Exchanges of all events, information etc. that it believes may have a probable bearing 
on the operation / performance of the company including all potentially price sensitive 
information. There is no further undisclosed / potentially price sensitive information / 
event / announcement that the Company has not announced / declared to and / or 
requires an announcement to the Exchanges. 
 
Further, the Company would like to assure the Exchanges that in compliance with the 
applicable provisions of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company will 
continue promptly inform the Exchanges of all material information / event / 
announcement. 
 
We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records 
please. 
 
Thanking You, 

 Yours faithfully, 
 For KIOCL Limited, 
  

 
 (P.K. Mishra) 
 Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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